From: Christie Teets

To: D L PALUMBO

Subject: RE: Letter for the public record
Date: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 8:52:27 AM
Hello,

This is an acceptable format and will be read at City Council.

Regards,

Christie Teets

(formerly DeSantis)

City Recorder

117 N Molalla Ave. | PO Box 248 | Molalla, OR 97038
Phone: 503.829.6855 | Direct Line: 503.759.0285
Fax: 503.829.3676

This electronic communication, including any attached documents, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information that is
intended only for use by the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete the communication and any attachments. Emails are generally public records and therefore subject to public
disclosure unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law.

From: D L PALUMBO <d_palumbo128@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 7:25 AM

To: City Recorder <recorder@cityofmolalla.com>
Subject: Letter for the public record

If this is not an acceptable format for submission of a letter please put me on the citizen
speaking list and send details for dialing in to the meeting. Thank you!

Letter to the city council to be read into the public record
regarding the city water conservation plan

1. The $500 fee that can be instituted for violations of the water rule is too much and it is
arbitrary . A $25 fee would be more reasonable.

2. To allow staff to put this rule in place without council review is in my opinion abdication your
responsibility. Our elected council should decide when that goes into effect with consultation with
city staff. This is a sensitive issue and that is exactly why council should make decisions to implement
or change a water conservation status in the city.

3. Watering times of before 7 am and after 9 pm are unreasonable. No one wants to get up at 6 am
to water their lawn, and watering at night promotes mildew and disease.

Watering times before 11 and after 6 pm every other day would be much better.

Thank you for your consideration of this letter, and for your service.


mailto:cteets@cityofmolalla.com
mailto:d_palumbo128@msn.com

Delise Palumbo.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device



